PRAYER ITEMS

Bridgeway

Pray for our Deacon's as they minister to those in our congregation who are in need. Pray they would have much joy in serving.

Sick & Shut In

Gertie Penner Henrietta Friesen, Nettie Falk John Tacholsky Kay Hoffman John Braun Herb Tacholsky, Arlone Wirsche Ormond Klaassen, John Neustaeter and

Cypress House Herbert Nursing Home Herbert Integrated Health Facility Herbert Heritage Manor Gull Lake Care Centre The Meadows

Saskatchewan Conference of MB Churches

Ascent 2017

Helen Doerksen

Please pray for the Ascent 2017 event November 23rd as participants will be invited to discern a future in church planters or other vocational ministry. This is a SKMB/C2C joint venture and will be held at Horizon College, Saskatoon.

MB Pastors

Pray for Brian & Rachel Ray serving at Yorkton.

MB Missions

Junji & Hitomi Nukaga MB Mission in Thailand

Pray for:

- Church planting and leadership development among the Khmu
- Ministry at the Changed Life Center

Swift Current Churches

Pray for the Ministry at Rock Solid Refuge.

Bridgeway Community Church Mennonite Brethren 306-773-8945; bridgeway@sasktel.net www.bccsc.ca

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 19, 2017

Our Mission To Glorify God and Make Him Known

Luke 18:15-17

him that he might touch them. And when the disciples saw it, they rebuked them. ¹⁶ But Jesus called them to him, saying, "Let the children come to me, and do not hinder them, for to such belongs the kingdom of God. ¹⁷ Truly, I say to you, whoever does not receive the kingdom of God like a child shall not enter it.

Our Core Values
To live Christ-Centered lives of
Love, Grace, Humility, Spiritual Maturity
& Mission.

This Morning at Bridgeway
9:30 Life Classes & Coffee Hour Fellowship
10:45 Worship, Prayer & the Word
Pastor Darren - Luke 18:15-17

Welcome to our Sunday morning Worship Service! Dave Funk and his team will lead us in worship with songs of praise and will also minister during the Offering time. Pastor Darren will bring the message from Luke 18:15-17.

Prayer Room - Sunday morning prayer @ 10:30 each Sunday.

Connection Cards - are in the pews and we would encourage you to use these so we can connect with you in a meaningful way.

Children's bulletins for ages 3-6 and 7-12 are available at the Children's Ministry Bulletin Board.

Nursery – Supervised Child Care is available during the worship service in the "Play Room" in the north hallway for ages 3 and under November 19– Megan, Danica & Gradyn Jackson November 26 – Mona & Danae Martens

THIS WEEK November 20 - 26, 2017

Office Hours: 9 - 12 & 1 - 4

MONDAY *Quilting – 9:00-4:00

*Evening Quilting – 6:30

*Men's Ministry Bible study

7:30 - Fireside Room

TUESDAY

*Senior Moments

11:30 - Fellowship Room

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

*Youth

Operation Christmas Child Trip

SATURDAY

SUNDAY

*Phil Callaway: Comedy, Dessert & Coffee

6:30 - Cedar Hall

*Fellowship Room rental 2-4:30



A baptism is being planned for December 3rd. If anyone is interested in being a part of this please talk to Pastor Nick or Pastor Darren.

Mom's In Prayer – Swift Current

We are challenging you to intentionally pray for your children and school every day. To help facilitate this you are welcome to join the Swift Current Mom's In Prayer group. By doing this you will receive helpful prayer sheets and encouragement from other moms in Swift Current and area. We also plan to meet monthly to join together in group intercession. Our first meeting will be November 23 at 7:00pm at East Side Church of God. For more information and to join this group, e-mail Lori @ lorisiemens@yahoo.ca



Help is needed – if you can bring a Cheese Cake for the Phil Callaway Dessert/Coffee evening on Nov 26th please sign up at the Office counter. Contact Becky Funk for further information

The Mennonite Disaster Service All-Unit Meeting is being hosted by Region 5 (Canada) from February 9-10, 2018 in Winkler, MB. This event is open to all who are interested in the work of MDS. For more information or register for the event see our website mds.mennonite.net/all-unit-meeting or call our Winnipeg office at 1-886-261-1274.



Thank you from West Bank Bible Camp for your support at the banquet. We raised over \$24,000! We appreciate your generosity.



Child Dedication - A Child Dedication service is being planned for January 7th. Contact Pastor Nick if you would like to be involved in this.



Our quilters have a few quilts, a tree skirt and several baby quilts for sale.

Contact Dorothy Weetman 306-773-9026 if you are interested in these items.

INTRODUCING SENIOR MOMENTS

The purpose for this ministry is to help us cope with changes in our senior years.

Please join us for a short program November 21 11:30 in the fellowship room

We will serve a soup and bun lunch with coffee and tea.

Please RSVP to the church office 306-773-8945 if you plan to attend by November 20.

Everyone welcome and please bring a friend.

